SEMI-ANNUAL MEETING APRIL 2, 1992

The semi-annual meeting of the Birch Run Township Board
of Appeals was called to order at 7:31 p.m. by
Chairman Harold Scharrer.

Members present in addition to Scharrer were Donna
Hartley, Peggy Mahaney and Carol Post. Joanne Strahm
was absent.

The minutes of the two previous meetings (Oct. 3, 1991
and Feb. 6, 1992) were read and approved.

Mahaney made the motion to have the officers remain as
present for another year. It was seconded by Hartley
and passed unanimously. (Harold Scharrer, chairman;
Donna Hartley, vice-chairman; and Carol Post, secretary)

Hartley made the motion to have the semi-annual meetings

to be held the first Thursday in April and the first Thursday
in October at 7:30 p.m. Mahaney seconded it. Motion

passed unanimously.

A motion to adjourn was made and passed at 7:57 p.m.

Respectively submitted,
Carol Post, secretary
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